From: Sent: 14 January 2022 16:50 To: Cc: FW: Fluoridation from Williamsgate Subject: **Attachments:** Hampshire CC HOSC Fluoridation Report.pdf; Hi Please find attached response to my letter sent end December. Let me know if there's anything you need Legal services to assist with -otherwise we'll just keep a watching brief. will you be acknowledging receipt of email. Kind regards ----Original Message-----From: Sent: 14 January 2022 16:36 To: Cc: Subject: Fluoridation from Williamsgate Dear

I am sending the letter below together with the Hampshire county council report on water fluoridation to all councillors prior to the next cabinet meeting in January. The report cost Hampshire county council in excess of £800,000 to produce in 2008 and is considered to be well produced and an excellent piece of work. Please familiarise yourself with the legal opinion and arguments contained within the report as well as the recommendations from the panel.

I am more than happy to provide you with any further information you may seek, most of which would be contained within our evidence bundle recently presented to the task and finish group that provided many valid reasons as to why water fluoridation should cease forthwith.

Thanking you for your kind attention to the above matter I remain.

Your sincerely,

Dear Councillor,

Please accept my apologies for this intrusion but your support and help with this matter is most gratefully appreciated.

Very shortly your cabinet will be discussing the issue of water fluoridation. Our petition of 2016 demanded and required cessation of the fluoridation scheme forthwith, accomplished by the local authority writing to the secretary of state requesting a variation and termination of the scheme for West Cumbria.

To provide supporting information I attach the balanced and informative report from Hampshire county council dated November 2008. Please note the legal opinion and recommendations in that report a considerable number of which were completely ignored or omitted from a draft submitted by the recent task and finish group to the scrutiny management board, and consider in your decision that there have been no new fluoridation schemes commencing in the United Kingdom for the last 40 years. Surely it's time that the current scheme for West Cumbria is terminated as the people were never consulted nor gave their consent from the onset.

Thanking you for your time and attention to the above matter I remain.

Yours most sincerely,

WARNING: Email attachments may contain malicious and harmful software. If this email is unsolicited and contains an attachment DO NOT open the attachment and advise the ICT Service Desk immediately. Never open an attachment or click on a link within an email if you are not expecting it or it looks suspicious.

From: Sent: To: Cc: Subject: Attachments:	13 January 2022 21:18 E Fwd: Fluoridation from Williamsgate Hampshire CC HOSC Fluoridation Report.pdf;
Hi T	
Any comments on this?	
Forwarded message From: Date: 13 Jan 2022 20:27 Subject: Fluoridation from To: Cc:	
Dear	
	for this intrusion but your support and help with this matter is most gratefully appreciated.
cessation of the fluoridation	ill be discussing the issue of water fluoridation. Our petition of 2016 demanded and required a scheme forthwith, accomplished by the local authority writing to the secretary of state requestin of the scheme for West Cumbria.
November 2008. Please not completely ignored or omitt and consider in your decision	mation I attach the balanced and informative report from Hampshire county council dated e the legal opinion and recommendations in that report a considerable number of which were ted from a draft submitted by the recent task and finish group to the scrutiny management board, on that there have been no new fluoridation schemes commencing in the United Kingdom for the e that the current scheme for West Cumbria is terminated as the people were never consulted nor onset.
Thanking you for your time	and attention to the above matter I remain.
Yours most sincerely,	
WARNING: Email attachmer	nts may contain malicious and harmful software. If this email is unsolicited and contains an

1

attachment DO NOT open the attachment and advise the ICT Service Desk immediately. Never open an attachment or click on

a link within an email if you are not expecting it or it looks suspicious.